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I highly oppose senate bill 611.  The restrictions and laws that are being placed on 

land lords or property owners are hurting our housing problem more than helping it.  

As a real estate agent I am seeing property owners who own rental properties selling 

as quickly as possible in the state of Oregon due to the restrictions and laws that are 

being placed on them.  More and more land lords are selling their rental properties 

especially if it is a single family residence.  These homes are being sold and owner 

occupied, thus taking more and more rental properties off of the market in Oregon.  

This is only adding to the shortage of affordable housing in Oregon.  Please oppose 

senate bill 611. 


